
International Day for Persons with Disabilities: Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to
intensify their societal integration

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, 3 December 2021, affirmed in a

statement on the International Day for Persons with Disabilities the importance of intensifying

their integration in society. His Eminence pointed out his belief in persons with disabilities

and  how  they  are  idle  capacities.  International,  human  rights,  and  humanitarian  events

organizations must not overlook this large segment, that pays the price of futile wars and dark

terrorism.  

His  Eminence  reiterated  on  developing  an  educational  environment,  updating  curricula,

activating  institutional  work,  and  paying  extra  attention  to  their  international  days.

Moreover, institutions and public spaces must get upgraded to support and enable persons with

disabilities in their daily lives.


